
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
10:27:03	PM	
	
The	feed	in	Tariff	should	be	comparable	to	the	wholesale	rate	of	electricity.		The	
current	approx	6	cents	is	just	making	a	large	profit	to	the	big	suppliers.	These	
electricity	suppliers	are	not	assisting	in	the	environmental	benefits	of	solar.	Roof	
top	solar	should	be	given	a	fair	price	for	their	solar	power	supply	back	to	the	
grid.		
Maybe	50%	of	the	charge	of	electricity	to	their	own	home.	
	
Michelle	Garrett		

	
Postcode:	2471	
	
	




